MicoaEL P. ROSS
BosTtoNn CiTYy COUNCIL

February 17, 2010

Councilor Mark Ciommo
Chair, Committee on Ways and Means

Dear Chairman Ciommo,

Given the recent announcement of Fiscal Year 2011 cuts to the budget of the Boston
Public Library, I ask that the Commiitee on Ways and Means convene its hearing on the
BPL’s budget as quickly as possible after the Council receives the budget. Please work
with my office to ensure the hearing is scheduled for a time I can attend to discuss this
important issue.

Sincerely,

Cgom{ O
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Michael P. Ross

CC: Rosaria Salerno, City Clerk
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